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Good Afternoon David and Masha,
 
The Arizona Department of Transportation (ADOT) is the lead agency for Transportation Pooled
Fund (TPF) Solicitation 1409, I-10 Western Connected Freight Corridor Project
(http://www.pooledfund.org/details/solicitation/1409).  Please find a September 4, 2015 request
from the Arizona Department of Transportation to waive the typical 20 percent SP&R match
attached.  The FHWA Arizona Division office is in support of the Arizona Department of
Transportation’s request.
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  Please feel free to contact with me with any
questions you may have.
 
 
Romare Truely
Federal Highway Administration – Arizona Division
Community Planner
4000 N. Central Ave., Ste. 1500
Phoenix, AZ 85012
(602) 382-8978
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September 4, 2015


Romare Truely 

Federal Highway Administration


4000 North Central Avenue, Suite 1500


Phoenix, Arizona 85012


Dear Mr. Truely:

The Arizona Department of Transportation requests approval to use 100% SP&R funds for the following Arizona lead project: I-10 Western Connected Freight Corridor Project.


A new project solicitation was posted on the Transportation Pooled Fund Program recently and will be initially restricted to the following 4 states: Arizona, California, New Mexico, and Texas. The required commitments are estimated at $400,000.

The vision for this project is to provide a streamlined “end-to-end” and connected vehicle experience for safe freight carriers, reducing friction for economic development in the West. Transportation agencies must be prepared for the growing technology wave and demand for Intelligent Transportation Systems (ITS) to be deployed on the nation’s highways.

Thank you for your consideration of this request and we look forward to your favorable concurrence.


If you have any questions, please contact me at 602-712-4515.


Sincerely,

Jean A. Nehme

Performance Management and Research

Arizona Department of Transportation


206 South 17th Avenue, MD 075R


Phoenix, AZ  85007
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